
lain McGuire 

June 16, 2025 

FILE: 21 :436:C 

Dear Resident/Homeowner 

NOTICE TO RESIDENTS 

~ ~ ~ SABOURIN KIMBLE 
A & ASSOCIATES LTD. 

- ~ONSULTING ENG INEERS 

110 Old Kingston Road 
Ajax, Ontario 

L 1T 2Z9 
Phone: (905) 426-9451 

Subject: Garbage Collection During Construction- The Queensway North 

Please be advised that Pilen Construction of Canada Limited will be providing waste collection 
services for the duration of the road closure associated with the ongoing construction of The 
Queensway. The next pickup date will be June 25th and continue bi-weekly on Wednesdays. 

During this time, please ensure that your bins are placed at the end of your driveway the mornings 
of the scheduled pickup so that there are no delays or disruptions. 

Thank you for your continued patience and support during this ongoing construction effort. 

SABOURIN KIMBLE & ASSOCIATES LTD. 


